## ON POINT March 2017



We had a very lively Point Richmond General Membership meeting in February.

Based on interest from those PRNC members in attendance the Point Richmond Neighborhood Council will host a special public forum at the Point Richmond Community Center at 139 Washington Avenue on Wednesday March 15, 7:00pm to 9:00pm to discuss in more detail the plans of the proposed housing development by New West Communities at the Bottoms Quarry located above Canal Blvd along Seacliff Drive in Point Richmond.

There will also be time during the meeting for community members to meet informally to have conversations with each other. Coffee and treats will be served to facilitate friendly discussion.

This forum will be open to all members of the Point Richmond Neighborhood Council and community.

Here is a web address to the project information for your reference - <a href="http://www.newwestnv.com">http://www.newwestnv.com</a> It is in the Current Project section entitled "The Quarry".

PRNC MEMBERSHIP DUES—are still one of the best deals in town! Dues are \$10/individual, \$15/household. Membership payments for 2017 are being accepted now! Pay with cash or check at the meeting.

If you want to vote, be part of the solution become a member today!

## David Schoenthal

David Schoenthal, President Point Richmond Neighborhood Council